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Overview 

     
The meeting was declared open at 1:05 P.M., by Mr. Ed Carson. All committee members 
were present (Paul Kidwell, Christ Sanidas, Herminio Gonzalez, Do Kim & Chris 
Schulte). 
The minutes of the June meeting and the August agenda were reviewed and approved.  
Bill York from ARA provided an update on the Prototype Building Program. 
Ila Jones provided a budget report on the Manufactured Buildings Program. 
The continued investigation on the FL804-R1 products was discussed.  The manufacturer 
indicated that the changes recommended by A&A needed for approval will be made.  
A staff report was presented which included questions about products that were self-
certified to the 2004 FBC and entities that received 45 day expiration extension notices. 
Declaratory Statements DCA05-DEC-135 and DCA05-DEC-151 were heard and Staff 
recommendations for both were approved. 
Product and Entity applications were reviewed. 
ISF presented a preview of the Building Code Information System Product Approval 
Prototype Website.  
The meeting adjourned at 6:00 P.M. 
Commission Actions Needed 
1.  Recommend that the revised Prototype Building Fee Schedule be submitted to the 
commission for approval then revise ARA Contract to reflect the listed changes. 
2.  Recommend that the manufacturers using entities that have expired on August 15, 
2005 be notified that they have 45 days to select a new approved entity. If they do not 
select an approved entity, action will be taken to suspend or revoke their approval. 
3.  Recommend that the products reviewed for approval, conditional approval, deferral 
and denial be approved. 
5.  Recommend approving Progressive Engineering as Product Testing Laboratory. 
  


